District 9 AISL / District Representative Report

We have two service positions that are still not filled in District 9. We need someone who is willing to be our Newsletter Editor and our Alateen Chair has not been filled. All other Service Chair Positions are filled and being carried out very well.

Over the past several months we have switched our answering service from Frontier to Grasshopper, saving the District at least \$70.00 a month. So far it seems to be working well. Our Technology Chair has improved, expanded and given our Website a new look. Our Group Records Chair, Technology Chair and Where and When Chair seem to be working well together to keep information updated and accurate.

I continue to encourage our District Chairs to reach out to our Area Coordinators for information and support. I have told them I would love to help that contact happen by introducing them and/or giving them contact information.

Jill O., District 9 AISL

We are still asking our HP to put someone in our Alternate District Representative position. Currently, there are 19 active AFG meetings in District 9; four of those groups are without a Group Representative and 2 groups have someone only willing to act as a Contact. We are continually encouraging members to step up to these service positions.

District 9 is planning a fundraiser on **August 25, 2018, in Lakeland**; and our **Area Delegate, Cindy J.**, has agreed to present a workshop on **Conflict Resolution**. Our Planning Committee is already promoting the event, and tickets will be available for purchase at the Spring Area Assembly.

District 9 was able to contribute \$401 to Change for Change to support the annual Alateen Conference in July.

We will have a total of 10 members participating in the AFG Spring Area Assembly, and we are looking forward to seeing all of our members in May!

Toni J., District 9 Representative